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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our PSHE lessons this term, Year 6 children will be introduced to the terms ‘sexual orientation’ and ‘gender 

identity’ on the weeks commencing 23rd January and 13th March. These topics will not be explored in depth, but will 

be introduced and defined to children as a part of a unit of work involving the similarities and differences that are 

present between people.  

If you would like any further information on these PSHE lessons, please email your child’s class teacher on the email 

addresses provided below:  

kilimanjaro@thehillsacademy.co.uk 

elcapitan@thehillsacademy.co.uk  

If you would like to discuss the lessons with your child’s class teacher, please ensure that you email them on the 

email addresses provided above before the 20th January.  

Yours faithfully,  

The Year 6 team 
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